BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: The Students of Class 6A, Szkola Podstawowa Nr 2

The Queen wishes me to thank you all for the letters you have sent on
the occasion of Her Majesty becoming the longest reigning Monarch in
British history and in which you tell The Queen a little about yourselves and
your town, Piastow.

Although unable to reply to you personally, Her Majesty was very
pleased to hear from you and The Queen was interested to hear about your

school and that you are learning English.

I am enclosing some information leaflets that I hope you will like to
read together and I am to thank you, once again, for writing as you did.
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Lady-in-Waiting

Ocichont | U< 9N



